


From: Inbarker@aol.com [mailto:Inbarker@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2004 1:21 PM 
To: dwoosley@ci.lawrence.ks.us 

Subject: traffic safety commission

David,

I am requesting to be added to the agenda of the Traffic Safety Commission at its next 

meeting.  The issue in question is pedestrian and vehicular safety at the roundabout at 

19th and Barker and ways it may be viewed and addressed. 

Thank you. 

Patricia Sinclair


